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Bringing physicians together for a healthier Ohio

We understand your practice is working every day to protect patients, safeguard 
staff and caregivers, and limit the community spread of COVID-19. We need your 
help to keep Ohio’s healthcare facilities safe, thank you for your ongoing dedication 
to the healthcare community.

One way you can help communicate appropariate messaging to your patients 
is to send an email to patients utilizing the following template.

Healthcare is Safe in Ohio
Sample Email Template (version 2) for Practices:

Dear Patients,

Due to ongoing concerns about COVID-19 (coronavirus) in Ohio, [insert practice name] has 
implemented new visitor policies to ensure the health and safety of our patients, families, and staff. 
Our facilities are clean and safe to visit, and your cooperation with these new policies can help us keep 
it that way.

When coming in for your next appointment, we ask that you please [insert visitor policy details, such 
as new check-in procedures, mask requirements, social distancing protocols, etc.]. Your health is our 
highest priority, and we thank you for helping us continue to serve you in a safe environment. 

Please call us if you have any questions or to schedule your next appointment. 


